
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Fulford Hall Road, Tidbury Green) 
(Prohibition of Left Turn) Order 2020 

Statement of Reasons 

Fulford Hall Road is located in the south west of the borough in the ward of Blythe, it has its junction with 
Lowbrook Lane at a four arm crossroads.  

Planning approval has been granted for a residential development at Tidbury Green known as Tidbury 
Heights, the development will consist of up to 190 dwellings with associated infrastructure, including 
means of access, suds and open space. 

As part of the approved S278 works in connection with the development, and in the interest of highway 
safety for all road users, it is deemed necessary to introduce a prohibition of left turn into Lowbrook Lane 
applicable to all vehicles travelling northbound on Fulford Hall Road. 

It is recommended that the prohibition of left turn Traffic Regulation Order is advertised as shown on Plan 
8334. 

The local ward members will be made aware of the intention of Officers to advertise this proposal. 

This is a re-advertisement of the 2017 proposal which was not implemented at that time. Any responses 
to the 2017 consultation will be reconsidered as part of this proposal. 

PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 

12 November 2020 


